Hi parents,

Hope you all are enjoyed the weekend! We are so excited to hold our next Ladies in Training Session next Friday, October 7th. 

This week we worked on the girls writing skills. We started off differentiating between a descriptive sentence and a plain sentence. The girls told us that descriptive sentences use the five senses, which was the perfect answer! We then put the girls writing skills to the test with an activity where the girls each took turns writing descriptive sentences and non-descriptive sentences--the difference between the sentences was huge! After this, we played a teamwork building activity. The girls were paired up and one of the partners in each round was blindfolded. The blindfolded girls then proceeded to complete activities, such as sorting cards and candy...but the only way to succeed was through the help of their partner! We were so excited to see that many of the girls were patient, encouraging, and supportive with each other even if they lost. Check out the pictures attached to this email for more details!


For those who have paid the material fee, thank you! If you haven't done so, please bring a $30 check with your daughter to the next session. Thanks!


Have a great day,
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